NOVIDAN

From: Pete Salmi
CEO

Novidan, Inc.
672 Mendelssohn Ave N
Golden Valley, MN 55427

763-205-3269
pete@novidaninc.com

April 10, 2021

To: Federal Communications Commission

Autharization and Evaluation Division
7435 Qakland Mills Rd.
Columbia, MD 21046

Subject: Application Cover Letter for FCC 1D A94BMD0012

Accompanying this letter is an application for certification under FCC rule part 15.247 for FCC 1D

A94BMD0012. The equipment contains a Bluetooth Low Energy radio,

The product name in the User Manual is Bose SoundControl Hearing Aids, the Equipment Model in the

Application is BMD0012, and the product name in the Test Report is Indyl. These are ail identifiers for the
same product, represented by FCC iD A94BMD0012, and are used interchangeably in the attached exhibits.

Sincerely,

(S

Pete Salmi, CEO
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